
 

2017 New Student Enrollment Lottery Recap 
 
Lottery held on March 30, 2017 with 675 new student applications included 
 
Jarod Apperson ran lottery program using weight of 4 approved by ANCS board for students 
identified as economically disadvantaged (“ED”) for purposes of moving towards charter 
diversity goals 
 
Only 3 grade levels had spaces for admission for new students: 
 

● Kindergarten​: 61 new student spaces 
○ 16% (10 of 61) of new kindergarten students admitted identified as ED (current 

kindergarten class FRL rate is 9%) 
■ 23.5% of kindergarten students admitted without an enrollment 

preference (sibling/board/employee) qualify as ED 
■ 8 (of 9) attendance tier 1 new students who identified as ED admitted 
■ Additionally, 2 (of 27) sibling/board/employee-preference new student 

applicants admitted identified as ED 
○ 10 new student applications from Summerhill (2 from Martin Street Plaza - both 

admitted)  
○ 2 new student applications from Trestletree Village Apartments - 1 admitted 

 
● 1st Grade: ​2 new student spaces (1st grade class is 66 students while kindergarten 

class is 64 students) 
○ Both spaces filled from sibling/board/employee applicants 

 
● 6th Grade:​ 4 new student spaces 

○ 50% of new 6th grade students admitted identified as ED 
■ 100% of 6th grade students admitted without an enrollment preference 

(sibling/board/employee) qualify as ED 
■ 1 (of 10) attendance tier 1 new students who identified as ED admitted 
■ Additionally, 1 (of 3) sibling/board/employee-preference new student 

applicants admitted identified as ED 
 
Students admitted via the lottery have been notified and have until beginning of May to 
provide required residency documentation (and, if applicable, ED verification documentation) 
to secure enrollment for 2017-18 school year 
 
After enrollment deadline, any new spaces that become available will be offered to students 
chronologically on wait list. 
 

 


